
 
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Pacific Canada Heritage 
Centre-Museum of Migration 

On Your 

Hearts of Freedom in BC Opening Reception  

And Asian Heritage Month 
 

Wishing you all the best for a successful reception 
 

 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Katrina Chen  

Member of Legislative Assembly, Burnaby-Lougheed 
 

 

May 1st, 2023 

Province of British Columbia 


